1 Belle Vue Square Broughton Road SKIPTON North Yorkshire BD23 1FJ



Telephone: 01756 706336

Mr Paul Scott request-353910b2215d1d@whatdotheyknow.c om

e-mail:david.roper-newman@cravendc.gov.uk From: David Roper-Newman Information Governance Officer 23 August 2016 Our reference: Fol 2016-611

Dear Mr Scott.

You wrote to the Council on 22 August 2016 to request information about addresses in the District where non-traditional building methods have been used. Your request has been dealt with in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act.

Council's response

The Council does not hold any recorded information to answer your questions.

If you are not happy with this response you may request an internal review by emailing accesstoinfo@cravendc.gov.uk or by writing to the Freedom of Information Officer, Craven District Council, Belle Vue Square, Broughton Road, Skipton, North Yorkshire, BD23 1FJ. Any request for a review should be submitted within two months of the date of this letter.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner's Office for a decision. Generally the Commissioner cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted our own complaints procedure. The Information Commissioner's Office can be contacted at the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Website: https://ico.org.uk/

Yours sincerely,

Sent by email

David Roper-Newman Craven District Council







